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Print PageCentral BOE discusses impact fee agreement with Kankakee County

By ERIN DOSS\Reporter

During a meeting last week, the Central CUSD #4 Board of Education discussed the possibility of entering an
intergovernmental agreement with Kankakee County to take advantage of existing impact fee ordinances.

Both Kankakee County and the Village of Bradley have adopted impact fee ordinances. The county 
ordinance applies to unincorporated areas of the county, including the Otto Township areas that are part of 
the Central district.

Although no decisions were made, board members decided to move forward with exploring the available 
options.

Also during that meeting, Superintendent Tonya Evans said the former unit office site will be sold in a sealed
bid process at 9 a.m. Thursday.

In other matters, the board reviewed the fiscal year 2007 projected No Child Left Behind allocations and the 
fiscal year 2007 projected state budget.

Board members also approved several matters including:

- Proposed summer maintenance projects.

- Continued membership in the Illinois Association of School Boards.

- Renewal of service with Riverside Medical Center for athletics in the 2006-07 school year.

- Extra-curricular activities for Nash Middle School and Central High School.

A full version of this story appears in the May 31 edition of the Times-Republic.
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